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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

 

 

 

DATE:  November 5, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:  Intersection Work – NE 3rd and NE Harney 

   Thursday, November 7, 2019 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

 

CONTACT:  Chris Janigo, Senior Project Manager 

541-574-3376 

 

 

The City of Newport Public Works Department advises that there will be work in the intersection of 

NE 3rd and NE Harney on Thursday, November 7, 2019, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. Flaggers will 

direct traffic. 

 

This is for the construction of the NE Yaquina Heights Drive Waterline and Sanitary Sewer 

Improvements. The project is scheduled to be complete in March of 2020.  

 

Thank you for your patience. 
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